
Neighborhood Needs and Opportunities for Ministry 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars for the 37th Annual Southport Oak Island Interchurch 

Fellowship Walk 

 

Join us October 24, 2021 at 1:30 PM in Franklin Square Park for the Interchurch 

Fellowship Walk.  75% of the funds raised are distributed through the Interchurch 

Fellowship Human Needs Fund, which provides emergency funds for utilities and 

housing, and for the Food Panty.  25% of the funds raised will be sent to Church World 

Service.  For more information contact Sally Learned at 828-448-2396. 

 

Neighbor to Neighbor… 

is a new program in Brunswick County that helps connect homebound adults through 

transportation, food pantry and drug store delivery services, and wellness calls. The 

program provides insurance coverage for volunteers offering transportation.  If you are 

interested in volunteering on a schedule you set, please contact Abby Berjansky at 910-

393-7643. 

 

Brunswick Partnership for Housing 

Work began on the transitional housing site on August 9th.  Many thanks to the St. 

Phillip's volunteers who helped with the demolition.  There are two upcoming fundraising 

events.  The first is Nov. 6th from 5-8 PM at American Fish.  Enjoy live music, food 

and raffles for $25 a person.  Please contact Sally Learned at 828-448-2396 or Steve 

Moore for tickets.  On Dec. 4th Trinity United Methodist will be hosting a concert 

featuring local choirs.  Stay tuned for more information. 

 

Brunswick Family Assistance Gearing Up for Christmas 

BFA is taking applications over the phone for families needing assistance with 

Christmas.  In partnership with the Marine Corps Toys for Tots Program and the 

community, BFA serves children 0-16 years of age and seniors over the age of 60.  BFA 

will also need volunteers at the distribution center from Nov. 27th-Dec. 17th.  The 

contact number is 910-754-4766. 


